ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2012

Sheriff Hardwick stated that a COLA would be money generated back into the community. If taxes go up, Commissioner Thompson stated that it would just be additional money that the employee would have to send to the government and he wasn't in favor of that. He stated that the Road and Bridge Department as well as the Sheriff Department's did not have a lot of money and the cost of a COLA may not be affordable for these departments. As a result, he was not in favor of a COLA. Sheriff Hardwick stated he would get some figures together for the Commission to show them the cost difference to the County for a COLA versus a step raise for his department.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on December 5, 2012.

ATTEST:

County Clerk

Presiding Commissioner